
Ms. Mary Topoozian 
2118 New York Avenue 
Brooklyn, New York 11210 

Dear Ms. Topoozian: 

August 22 , 1978 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $20.0 0 

(twenty dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 

Cathedral. 

Enclosure: Receipt 30270 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


